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Lawrence Township Special Meeting 
July 20, 2016 

 

Present:  Spenner, Thompson, Tinker, Reynnells, Stroud 

Also Present:  Attorney Mark DuBay, Brien Heckman, Adam Bancroft 

Meeting called to order at 5:30pm 

Attorney DuBay presented proposed ballot language for the November 2016 General Election 

to raise the general operating and road milages back up to 1.0 mills.  Motion by Reynnells, 2nd 

by Stroud to approve the resolution as amended to fix a typo.  Roll call vote.  Motion carried. 
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The Board interviewed two candidates for the Township Attorney replacement of Mark DuBay, 

who is retiring after many years of dedicated and expert service to the township.   After the 

interviews were completed, the board discussed and a motion was made by Tinker, supported 

by Reynnells, to hire Brien Heckman effective immediately as our attorney to represent the 

Township.  The terms will be at-will at a rate of $85 per hour with $35 for support staff with a 

signed Letter of Understanding as drafted by Atty. DuBay.  Roll call vote.  All aye.  Motion 

carried. 

With no further business to attend to, a motion to adjourn was made by Reynnells, 2nd by 

Stroud.  All Ayes. Motion carried. 

Special Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,    Attest, 

 

 

Kim Thompson, Clerk     Donna Spenner, Supervisor 


